
From: Caldwell, Karen <Karen.Caldwell@iwk.nshealth.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 8:11 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 148

Good Morning:

As an employee for the IWK, under the NSGEU Union, Local 423, I want my voice to be heard that I am against Bill 148.

We are already doing the work of two people in our jobs for less money and now you want to control our opportunity to
earn a fair wage.

Thank you for listening.

Karen Caldwell

Administrative Assistant II

Clinical Nutrition Department

Phone: 902-470-7074

Fax: 902-470-3904

Karen.Caldwell@iwk.nshealth.ca


